

September 10, 2012

Via Facsimile/Email

Honorable Douglas Gansler Attorney General 200 St. Paul Place Baltimore, Maryland 21202 Honorable Emmitt C. Davitt State Prosecutor 300 East Joppa Road Hampton Plaza, Suite 410 Towson, MD 21286

Dear Attorney General Gansler and State Prosecutor Davitt:

I am writing to bring to your attention information that the Maryland Democratic State Central Committee ("Maryland Democratic Party") has learned concerning its nominee for U.S. House of Representatives for the First Congressional District, Wendy Rosen.

The Maryland Democratic Party has discovered that Ms. Rosen has been registered to vote in both Florida and Maryland since at least 2006; that she in fact voted in the 2006 general election both in Florida and Maryland; and that she voted in the presidential preference primaries held in both Florida and Maryland in 2008. This information is based on an examination of the voter files from both states.

We believe that this is a clear violation of Maryland law and urge the appropriate office to conduct a full investigation.

The Maryland Democratic Party strongly believes in upholding and expanding the right to vote but, at the same time, believes there should be zero tolerance for voter fraud of any kind. The Maryland Democratic Party has asked Ms. Rosen to withdraw her candidacy for the U.S. House of Representatives.

If you have any questions or need any further information concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me or our Executive Director, David Sloan.

Thank you for your time and immediate attention to this important matter.

Sincerely yours,

grette Leurs

Yvette Lewis Chair